
 

                

September 6, 2022  
 
Dear Student Council Advisor,  
 
This school year marks the first year that we are back to, somewhat, normalcy! With that, planning for this year's IASC 
State Convention has already started. This year's convention will be held on May 4-6, 2023; this year’s theme is “Ignite 
Your Leadership”. We are expecting this year's convention to be one for the books! So, therefore, we would like to let 
you know about some opportunities that your students can be a part of at this year’s convention: Honor Delegates.  
 
Honor Delegates are an essential key role in the State Convention. It is our job, as the 1st and 2nd Vice Presidents of 
the IASC, to recommend students for the different Honor Delegate positions. We ask you, as advisors, to encourage 
your students into these positions; moreover, we ask that you ask especially those students who have exceptional 
leadership skills, or any of the other qualities that the different honor delegate positions would require. 
 
As an Honor Delegate, students would have the opportunity to meet new people, participate in new experiences, 
and learn both leadership skills and more about student council. Committee members will be able to learn, experience 
parliamentary procedures in meetings, and contribute to the IASC. Students in the numerous other positions will have 
the opportunity to share leadership and wisdom among their peers. Again, we ask you to encourage all students to fill 
out the Honor Delegate Application and pursue this opportunity. 
 
The application process is all online. You can find more information on the website at the following link: 
illinoisstuco.org/programs/honordelegates. Students can apply for the Honor Delegate Position at 
illinoisstuco.org/App/HonorDelegates. A letter is also attached for students that explains the different positions 
available to be applied for and other general information. 
 
Please remind students that they can only apply for ONE position. In addition, please remember that only one person, 
per school, can apply to each of the committee positions (Credentials, Constitution, Honor Book Evaluation). All other 
positions such as Discussion Group Leader, Recorder, and Roundtable Moderator can have UNLIMITED applicants as 
wanted. In addition to that, there can be AS MANY 2nd VP positions applied for as wanted.  
 
If you, or any of your students, have any questions feel free to reach out to either 1st Vice President Cole Buchanan at 
1stvp@illinoisstuco.com or (618) 889-4208, or 2nd Vice President Luke Geisen at 2ndvp@illinoisstuco.com or (618) 558-
1591. Thank you for your dedication to the Illinois Association of Student Councils, and we look forward to meeting 
your council members at this year’s State Convention! 
 
Best Regards,  
 
Cole Buchanan    Luke Geisen  
IASC 1st Vice President   IASC 2nd Vice President  
1stvp@illinoisstuco.com  2ndvp@illinoisstuco.com  
(618) 889-4208    (618) 558-1591 

https://illinoisstuco.org/programs/honordelegates
https://illinoisstuco.org/app/honordelegates
https://illinoisstuco.org/Content/HonorDelegates/StudentLetter_2023.pdf
mailto:1stvp@illinoisstuco.com
mailto:2ndvp@illinoisstuco.com
mailto:1stvp@illinoisstuco.com
mailto:2ndvp@illinoisstuco.com

